Dear Rudi,
Thank you so much for information and actually I thank you for greetings 
after such a very long time. Struggling for biotechnology improvement in our countries has been our major task since we came back after IPMB studies and information regarding South-North calls for support become very great support. 
For sometimes since I came back to Tanzania from Belgium, I have been 
involved with innovations creation on biotechnology improving to University of Dodoma-Tanzania where I am working as an Assistant Lecturer. We have just initiated the Department of Biotechnology and Bioinformatics within the College of Natural Sciences and Mathematics. 
The Department is still very infant in terms of experts, infrastructure and 
materials, training (short and long) and consultation. I am trying to read and write regarding not only the information you have forwarded us and wherever possible I will do something. 
Otherwise, good luck for your activities and greetings also to Prof Vand, 
Greta, Greet, Prof. Sonia and the rest of IPMB staff.
